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February 21, 2020 

 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

801 Washington Street 

Northfield, MN 55057 

 

RE: Bid Results 

 2020 Mill & Overlay Project  

 City of Northfield  

 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Council, 

 

Bids for the 2020 Mill & Overlay Project were opened on Thursday, February 20, 2020. Five (5) bids were received 

and ranged from $2,867,161.20 to $3,276,100.01.  Prices came in favorably due to the project being bid on-time, early 

in the bidding season which generated a competitive bidding environment with contractor’s still trying to fill their work 

load for the season, a flexible construction schedule, and lower material prices than the previous year.   

 

The following is a bid summary: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The low bidder for the project is McNamara Contracting, Inc., from Rosemount, MN. Based on past performance on 

similar projects in previous years, it is our opinion that McNamara Contracting, Inc. is qualified to perform the work 

required under this contract.  If the City Council wishes to award the Project to the lowest bidder, then McNamara 

Contracting should be awarded the Project on the Total Bid Amount of $2,867,161.20.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (952) 890-0509. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
  

 

 

Brad Fisher, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

 BIDDERS TOTAL BID 

 Engineer’s Estimate $3,580.063.50 

   

1 McNamara Contracting, Inc. $2,867,161.20 

2 Valley Paving, Inc. $2,891,780.20 

3 Crane Creek Asphalt $3,079,050.22 

4 S.M. Hentges & Sons, Inc. $3,079,366.36 

5 BCM Construction $3,276,100.01 


